
 
 
 

 

 

 
FES July 2025 School Board Update 

 
 
 
Staffing for the 2025-2026 School Year 

We are very close to being fully staffed for the upcoming school year. This is a big step 

every summer in being fully prepared for the upcoming school year. 

 

 

 

MN Math Corps 

Foley Elementary has been approved for a K-3 Math Tutor position from AmeriCorps. Provided 

we can fill the position, this would be our first math tutor in the elementary school. Becky 

Steffenson has agreed to be the Internal Coach for this position. This tutor would join our Early 

Learning and Literacy Tutors in supporting our students at FES. 

 

 

 

Student Placement Parent Notification 

FES will be emailing information to parents about the upcoming school year. This electronic 

mailing will go out in early August.  In addition to my welcome letter, families also receive a 

welcome letter from their child’s classroom teacher. This will be our second year of sending this 

information electronically, rather than through the U.S. mail.  

 
 

 


